
27th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Young Voices 2024   

Thank you for returning your Young Voices reply slip. We are now able to confirm that your child has been allocated a place in 

our Young Voices choir, and will be singing at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham on Thursday 25th January 2024! 

Rehearsals start after school on Tuesday 26th September until 4.15pm, and will continue each Tuesday thereafter. 

We have already organised a coach for the children going to the arena ensuring we arrive in plenty of time for them to practise 

before the performance starts.  Due to increase in costs, this year it will be £35 per child, which includes the concert, coach 

travel and t-shirt packs. 

 

TO SECURE YOUR CHILD’S PLACE, Payment must be paid in full by Tuesday 11th July. We ask that parents use our 

preferred method of payment Parentpay but if you really would rather not do this, then please send cash in a 

named envelope and post in the school’s post box. We are unable to secure a place for your child without the 

correct payment.   

Parent audience tickets will cost £23 and order forms for these will be handed out as soon as we have them. 

 

Please feel free to contact us at school for any further information or look at the YV website www.youngvoices.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Nicholls-Grey/Miss Haines 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Return slip for those not using Parentpay.  

YOUNG VOICES – Thursday 25th January 

 

 

Child’s Name  …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

I enclose a total payment of ___________, payment in full. 

 

 

Signed      …………………………………………………………………     Parent/Guardian 

 


